Dear Representative Stutes,

| wanted to email my support of HB14 and any such action to further strengthen Ballot
Initiative 4 from 2014. | own and operate Alaska Fly Anglers, Inc, an Alaska Sub S corp.
My primary locality of business is in the Bristol Bay region. My entirely livelihood along
with that of much of my family is dependent upon healthy and well managed fisheries.
For such a stable and Alaska centric local economy to be put in possible jeopardy by a
foreign owned mining company is beyond comprehension to Alaskans.

Sincerely, John Hohl.  Kodiak, AK

John Hohl
Alaska Fly Anglers, Inc
www.alaskaflyanglers.com

(907) 252-2868



